## BANKS AVENUE SCHOOL

11 April 2006

Christchurch City Council P.O. Box 237 Christchurch

Dear sir/madam

Re Christchurch City Council Long Term Community Plan

I have been in initial discussions with Mr John Laurenson, Principal of Shirley Boys' High School, regarding the upgrade of the school's swimming pool to become a community pool with an attached fitness centre. Initial considerations would suggest this to be a very positive line of investigation to follow.

I will be presenting Mr Laurenson's letter and proposal at our next Board of Trustees Meeting, and I will write to you with further information following this meeting.

Yours sincerely

Murray Edlin Principal